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Dear Parents, 

This month there are several activities you need to 

be aware of.  

Our Valentine’s party is on the 14th. I need to 

remind you of our school policy. Only parents/ 

guardians can deliver flowers for your child. Balloons 

and glass vases are not accepted. I have listed on 

this paper what each student needs to bring. Plates, 

napkins, and plasticware will be provided. Also, 

students can bring valentine’s cards to exchange to 

EVERYONE in the class. If your child is unsure of 

how many students, please be sure to have them 

bring extra. No candy please.  

Please be sure to keep this newsletter because 

there are several important dates on it.  

 

Thanks,  

Andrea Oldman 
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______________________ 

Announcements:  

● Permission slip forms are 

due Feb. 10th for PBIS. 

● Valentine’s Party is Feb. 

14th.  

● PBIS for good behavior 

Feb. 15th 

● No School Feb. 22nd.  

● Students will need to bring 

the following by LAST 

NAME by Feb. 14th.  

○ A-J: Chips 

○ K-S: Dip 

○ T-Z: Little Debbie 

snack cakes 

(something similar) 

____________________ 

February Birthdays: 

Sam: 14th 

Hayden: 10th 

Brian: 28th 

____________________ 

School Events Calendar:  

● Basketball HOME 

games: Feb. 8th, 

15th, 19th (last home 

games) 

● Basketball practice 

(last month) every 

Tuesday at 6. 

● Cheer practice every 

Thursday at 4:30 

● Baseball and softball 

sign-ups forms are 

ready. 

____________________ 

Test Reminders: 

● Spelling- Every Friday 

● Science Vocabulary- Every 

Thursday 

● Math- WIN paper due 

every Friday 

Please check for 

homework every night. 

Reading log is to be filled 

out daily. 

____________________ 

Activity Schedule:  

Monday: PE 

Tuesday: Art 

Wednesday: Library 

Thursday: Music 

Friday: Computer 

Technology  
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